Our group login page link is below.
https://sales.skiroundtop.com/webwaresales/GrpLogin2.aspx
Enter 9631 for the club name - our password is northern ms (note the space)
You can also find the link on Roundtop’s main webpage
www.skiroundtop.com/night-club-cards
PURCHASE YOUR ROUNDTOP NIGHT CLUB CARD ONLINE WITH Northern Middle School! 
To purchase your Night Club Card online you will need to do the following: 
1. Log in to the following website: 
https://sales.skiroundtop.com/webwaresales/GrpLogin2.aspx
2. Enter the following information: 
Club Code: 9631 
Password: northern ms  (note the space between northern and ms)
Select: Login. 

3. Select: “See available items “
4. Select: Night Club Cards (or night season pass, or season pass)
5. Select appropriate age of cardholder 
6. Decide if you want to purchase the Advantage Card Option. (Product information is listed on website.) 
7. Decide what type of Night Club Card you wish to purchase. If you wish to purchase a card with rentals you will need the following information – Height, Weight, Shoe Size and Skill Level. 
8. Decide if you want to purchase the Protection Policy and/or a helmet. (Product information is listed on website.) Select items you wish to add. 
9. Select: Add to Cart 
10. Select Create New Guest or Look yourself up if you are a returning guest 
11. **Save time and upload a photo now** 
The Release Form is now signed online!  Follow the prompts.
[bookmark: _GoBack]12. At the completion of the sale you will receive a confirmation email and a receipt. Please print out the receipt. IMPORTANT –No card will be mailed to you without completing the online release.  If everything is complete and you’ve uploaded a photo, Roundtop will mail your card to the address you place on your application – no more waiting in line!!  If you do not compete the release, Roundtop will email, reminding you to complete it.  
If you need assistance please call 717-432-9631 ext. 3723 or email groups@skiroundtop.com 
We will be meeting at the bottom of Fife and Drum on a day decided upon by the club in the next couple of weeks.   We will ski/ride together for an hour or more, then meet back at the bottom of Fife and Drum.  
 
  Thank you very much for your time and I hope to see you on the slopes this winter.

